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Dollars in payments to vendors
were approved to prevent

natural gas or electric service
disconnects for 137

households.

497 unduplicated customers in the month
of March. Of the trips provided that month,
2,826 transported customers to their place
of work and 1,563 trips were supporting
education needs of customers.

Transit

Over 10,000 pounds of items were
distributed from our pantries to 158
households in March.

Family Services

Weatherization
Ten homes were completed in March -
consistent spring weather helps make the
job easier! 

Housing
Our Housing program is navigating grant
opportunities & project planning for property
maintenance and repair needs. 
Waitlists are open for Woolen Mill & Washington
Court properties in Decorah and our 
Calmar Apartments.

Over the last few months, families exiting the FaDSS program averaged 
10 contacts per month with their specialist and 60% of them exited with
increased income!  80% of families participated in FaDSS beyond one year.  

As one participant stated: 
"It is nice to know we have an advocate if we need it. We are provided
with many resources and a good listening ear. We feel genuinely cared
for in this program. I like the one on one experience of it."
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WELCOME TO NEICAC!

We're Hiring!
Visit www.neicac.org for


the list of current

openings!
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Words From Our Clients:
"I was not sure what programs were out there to

help, I have not needed it before. The staff helped
to explain everything to me well. He called as a

follow up to my online request for help. We have
an appointment for next week for me to sign up

and get him the needed documents. 
He was friendly and a big help"
-Family Services Customer

Meal Delivery Assistants
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Head Start Staff 

Of the families exiting the FaDSS
program last quarter, 100% of the

members who experienced mental
health concerns accessed treatment.

We have had several new members join
our NEICAC team over the last quarter.

We are so happy to have them here!


